
Ryecroft Library Bulletin

The Library is open in the morning, at
Break, Lunch and After School for all
Year Groups. 

Morning - 8:00 - 8:25 am
Break - 10:35 - 10:55 
Lunch - 12:45 - 13:25
After-School PP&R Club - 15.15 - 16.15

Miss Lever is in school from 8am if you
need to exchange a book, and the
Library is open until 16.15 every evening..

WHAT'S ON IN THE LIBRARY THIS FORTNIGHT
                                             AUTHOR: Miss Lever

22nd November 2021

Did You Know?

We have a library webpage
which you can access
through the school's
Sharepoint:

uk.accessit.online/lrs02/

New Short Reads Spinner

These new books have been
bought to add to our lovely
new short reads spinner! 

Virtual Author
Event 

Philip Pullman
4pm Weds 24 Nov 

Philip will be talking about the
inspiration behind his popular 'Northern
Lights' books and discussing his writing

process.  See Miss Lever to sign up.  





THE HALLOWEEN FLASH FICTION
WINNERS HAVE BEEN ANNOUNCED!

CATEGORY: BEST STORY
Y7 - Katy by Bethany F

Y8 - The Shadow Man - Charlotte L
Y9 - (no title) - Emma M




CATEGORY: BEST SENTENCE

Y7 - Shlok P
Y8 - Ava R




CATEGORY: MOST ORIGINAL IDEA

Y7 - Issie H
Y8 - Cameron M

Y9 - Maisie M





https://t.co/ZLj9g9l5zJ?amp=1
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ADA LOVELACE WEEK
RESULTS 



Well done to Emily A, who 

has received a hand
written letter of

congratulations from I,
Ada author Julia Gray. 

BOOKLIST BOOKS

Remember to get reading
and quizzing the booklist!

Badges to be won!

Reading History

The history book review competition may
have ended, but that doesn't mean you
have to miss out on these excellent books
below.

Here are some of the titles that were
recommended for the competition.

WHAT'S NEW? 



THE LION, THE WITCH AND THE
WARDROBE COMPETITION



Read the entire book over four
weeks (broken down into four

sections), completing a
summary in the sheets in your

reading logs.



The students who take part will
be rewarded with house points,
badges and some festive treats!





